Attachment

January 11, 2025
Dear Ingrid & Kara,

| am writing to share that my journey with Bright Futures has come to an end. While | have been committed to the goals and the
values to help Park City's first generation students get to and through college for the past eight years, | am not comfortable with the
direction the program is moving and wish to resign my contractor position as of January 27th.

This time will allow me to meet with my current caseload and transition them to the college and high school manager. It will also allow
me to go back and focus on what is most important to me, including my family and my future giving back to organizations that align
with my values and priorities.

| believe in helping those who can not help themselves. | believe strongly that education is the key to future success and better
communities. | believe strongly in speaking up and being heard coming from a place of experience and honesty. | believe firmly in
working in an atmosphere that is inspiring and supportive.

In all of my time at Bright Futures, | have kept the students and their families as top priority and helped to inspire and motivate their
desires, not those that are most convenient or easy.

Thank you.

Nicole Blumin

Nicole Blumin, MS
nblumin@pcschools.us
315-885-1488

Get to know our BF students






